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MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 

 
Lincoln Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

CANCELED 
Monday, January 31, 2022 

Lincoln Town Hall, 148 Main Street, Lincoln NH 

 
The Board of Selectmen’s Meetings can be attended in-person at the Town Hall Building. Masks and 

social distancing are required. Recording of this meeting can be found on You Tube. 

 

The Board of Selectmen will NOT be holding a Board 

Meeting  

On Monday, January 31, 2022. 

 

The next scheduled Selectmen’s Meeting will be Monday, 

February 7, 2022 at 5:30PM 
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